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This is juicy news! Taylor Road Elementary students enjoyed a beautiful day at 

Lynd’s Fruit Farm. Highlights from the field trip included apple picking, apple 

eating, learning about Johnny Appleseed, apple eating, learning about apple seeds, 

apple eating, watching and learning about how apples are processed and made into 

other things like apple cider, and apple eating. Many core standards were covered. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Taylor Road 

Elementary 
Newsletter 

October 2016 

 

 

   

 
 

Coming up this month… 
 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oct. 4 Chipotle Family Night (Broad St.) 
4p-8p 

Oct. 10  PTO Meeting 7p 

Oct. 13  4th grade field trip to Columbus 
Symphony Orchestra 

Oct. 14  End of 1st semester 

Oct. 17  TRE Book Fair (thru Oct 21st) 

Oct. 17  Trunk or Treat 

Oct. 19  McDonald’s Family Night 5p-7p 

Oct. 20 Parent-Teacher Conference and 
BOOK FAIR is OPEN! 3p-7p 

Oct. 26 Parent-Teacher Conferences 3p-7p 

Oct. 27 1st grade Musical for parents 1:30p 

Oct. 28 Poinsettia fundraiser begins 

Oct. 28 Report Cards go home 

Congratulations September STUDENTS of the MONTH 
You have shown tremendous TRUSTWORTHINESS!   

Kdg.   1st grd.  2nd grd.  3rd grd.  4th grd. 
Aidan W.  Gabriel G.  Joshua B.  Dimitri L.  Ethan A. 
Kolin B.  Dylan C.  Jaxxon B.  Kyle Z.  Paige S. 
Weston B.  Keegan H.  Elijah T.  Noah J.  Lily G. 
Obsa K.  Asia B.  Emma C.  Rhys Z.  Julianne S. 
         Tamar P.  Ashton B.  

Students Find Apples A-PEELing! 
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Get your science on and join us for 
COSI on Wheels! We need parent 
volunteers for a fun day of hands-on 
learning. Contact Mrs. Love if you 
can help for a half or whole day!  

rlove@reyn.org 

Taylor Road First Graders  

Prepare for Pajama Party 

Mrs. Benedict and our fabulous  

first graders are getting ready for their musical, “Pajama 

Party.” A command performance for parents and family 

members will take place on October 27th at 1:30pm in the 

TRE Commons. The show, which is rated PJ, is rumored to 

be the sleeper hit of the year! Parents: don’t forget to fill 

out and turn in your reservation form so that we have 

enough seats for all audience members. 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

It’s almost here! One of Taylor Road’s 
favorite weeks starts October 17th when 
the Book Fair begins! Mrs. Barker will 
soon transform the TRE Library into 
our very own Barnes and Noble. In 
addition to the students’ visits to the 
Book Fair during the week, TRE families 
can shop during “Trunk or Treat” on 
Oct. 17th and during parent-teacher 
conferences on Oct. 20th.  If you are 
interested in helping at our Book Fair, 
please go to: 

www.scholastic.com/bf/taylorroad 
for more information. Thank you for 
supporting Taylor Road Elementary! 

 

 

 

 

You’re not seeing double! Taylor Road 
4th grade”twins”  including Mrs. Ripple 
proudly wore their “Stop Bullying” 
shirts for Twins Day. We like how they 
look alike! 


